Congratulations
Kristi Quiros has been promoted to the position of vice president and dean of student life and learning, effective Jan. 1. In this role, she will serve on the President's Cabinet and report directly to President Ann Svennungsen - as well as continue her leadership role in the university's student-centered mission.

 

Professional activities

Dr. Bill Russell, scholar in residence in the department of theology, philosophy, and classical languages, led the 8 a.m. worship service and preached in German at Seguin's Emanuel's Lutheran Church on Sunday, December 21.  The liturgy was a traditional, "Deutsche Weihnachten" (German Christmas).
 

Hellos and Good-byes

Welcome to Nydia Cabra, assistant athletic trainer, and Mark Konopka, assistant football coach, both new to TLU this week. Also welcome back to Rodrick Shao who returns to his role as instructional technologist.  Thanks to Luis Rivera who filled in for Shao last fall.  

Best wishes to Emily (King) Borgfeld, who resigned as cheerleader coach/dance team director as of the end of December.
Miscellaneous

University relations is trying to locate a missing black collapsible easel.  If you have borrowed this and still have it, please contact Susan Rinn at ext. 8183. Thank you very much.
